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Did you know that the intersection of Market, Valencia, 
Haight and Gough Streets was once known as The Hub? 
It got its name because of the location of where four 
streetcar lines met as they traveled across the City. The 
name eventually came to represent the surrounding 
neighborhood as well.

With the growing interest in the area and major 
transportation projects underway, The Market Street Hub 
Project, or The Hub, seeks to study ways to provide more 
affordable housing, improve transportation and create 
placemaking opportunities in the area immediately 
surrounding the intersection of Market Street and Van Ness 
Avenue and the neighborhood south of Market Street from 
Valencia Street to 11th Street. 

The City’s 2008 Market & Octavia Area Plan envisioned the 
area as a high-density mixed-use residential neighborhood. 
This project seeks to build on this framework to increase 
public benefits for transportation, streets, housing, open 
space and the arts.

This first workshop will focus on land use, urban form and 
public benefits, and will build on initial ideas and 
comments we’ve heard from community members and 
neighborhood groups thus far. We will begin with a brief 
presentation followed by an open house and an 
opportunity to ask questions and provide feedback.

APRIL 13, 2016
WEDNESDAY 6:00 – 8:00 PM

sf-pl anning.org/hub

van ness ave

market st

FOR MORE INFO, VISIT:

1 South Van Ness, 2nd Floor 

Atrium Conference Room

San Francisco, CA 94103

Please join us at the first workshop for the 

Market Street Hub Project (“The Hub”). 
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the event, please contact candace.soohoo@sfgov.org or 
415-575-9157 at least 72 hours in advance.

FOR MORE INFO, CONTACT:

 Lily Langois
San Francisco Planning Department  

 (415) 575-9083   lily.langlois@sfgov.org

                         : 415.575.9010
Para sa impormasyon sa Tagalog tumawag sa: 415.575.9121
Para información en Español llamar al: 415.575.9010 


